
From: Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
To: Dickinson, Gerrygdickinson@aging.sc.gov

Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 6/16/2017 7:42:23 AM

Subject: Re:

Gerry and I will discuss and respond to Rep West. 
 
Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Dickinson, Gerry
 
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 4:00:00 PM
 
To: 'Lt. Governor's Office'
 
Cc: Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: RE:
 
Lilly,
 
We do have emergency PIP grants, but the funds are very limited. If we awarded the funds the town would be required 
to make a 30% match of the $4,000 total asked and we would pay the remaining 70% -- Honea Path would pay $1,714 
and the LGOA would pay $2,286 for a total amount of $4,000.
 
We receive $79,000 monthly for a total of $948,000 annually from the Bingo fund for PIP. We currently have a 
$1,643,781 balance at the end of the 2017 fiscal year, but that money is committed for an old project and the six PIP 
grants awarded by Lt. Governor Bryant this spring. We are ok as long as all six of the new grants do not seek 
reimbursements early in the new fiscal year (grant periods are for two years and we took that into consideration when 
deciding who received funds.)
 
I think we are ok with the 70% share of the $4,000 grant total. Either the town or Doug Wright would need to 
download the PIP application from our web site. The Appalachia AAA would be the actual grantee from the LGOA 
and Honea Path the fund recipient. The AAA is required to approve all PIP applications in its region before the LGOA 
would consider it. I’ve attached this year’s PIP application to this response.
 
Since we awarded several grants this spring we need to be very mindful that we cannot over award and not have funds 
to cover commitments in the future.
 
 
 
From: Lt. Governor's Office [mailto:LtGov@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 3:33 PM
 
To: Dickinson, Gerry 
Cc: Broome, Darryl 
Subject: FW:
 
Hi Gerry,
 
I received the attached email from the Lt. Governor. Can you provide any guidance regarding this request from 
Representative Jay West?
 
Thank you,
 
Lily
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Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
 
 
 
From: Bryant, Kevin [mailto:kevin@kevinbryant.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 3:07 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>; Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>; Jay West 
<west.jt1964@gmail.com>
 
Subject: Fwd: Question
 
Please forward to Office on Aging on behalf of Rep. West.


Sincerely,
Kevin
 

Kevin L. Bryant
 
Lieutenant Governor of South Carolina
104-A North Avenue
Anderson, South Carolina 29625
 
www.kevinbryant.com
 
---------- Forwarded message ----------
 
From: Jay West <west.jt1964@gmail.com>
 
Date: Thu, Jun 15, 2017 at 3:03 PM
 
Subject: Question
 
To: Kevin Bryant <kevin@kevinbryant.com>

Kevin,

I received a call from the Town of 
Honea Path. The town provides a 
facility for Senior Solutions to use 
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daily; however, the AC has stopped 
working and needs to be fixed, as 
well as, the floor covering is torn and 
dangerous for those with limited 
ability. Does the council on Aging 
have any funds available to assist?
The amount needed is approximately 
$4,000.

Jay

--
Dr. Jay West 
 
SC House of Representatives
 
District 7
402 Brown Avenue
Belton, SC 29627

(c) 864-379-1379

 

tel:(864)%20379-1379

